
FRANCISAN BROTHERS ADRAA 
AGRICULTURE COLLEGE 

 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION OF 1 NO. HOSTEL BLOCK AT 

FRANCISCAN BROTHERS ADRAA AGRICULTURE COLLEGE 

Adraa Agriculture College (AAC) is a college owned and managed by the Franciscan Brothers, a 
religious congregation in the Catholic Church under the Catholic Diocese of Nebbi, in Uganda. The 
purpose of the college is to educate and train people from rural communities in Uganda, South 

Sudan and North East Democratic Republic of Congo with the aim of improving capacities and 
capabilities so that rural people will be able to use available natural resources to achieve 

sustainable livelihoods for themselves, their families and their communities. 
 
AAC is seeking to prequalify contractors for the proposed construction of a new hostel block at 

the campus in Adraa. 
 

Eligible building contractors registered with the relevant authorities are hereby invited to submit 
their Expression of Interest (EOI) for prequalification. Shortlisted contractors will be subsequently 
invited to tender for the works. 

 

The EOI must be accompanied by the following: - 

a. Company profile; 
b. Certified copies of Certificates of Registration with the relevant authorities; 
c. Total monetary value of Contract Works performed for each of the last three years; 

d. Names and contact details of clients for whom works were undertaken, including completion 
certificates; 

e. Major items of construction equipment owned; 
f. Qualifications and experience of key personnel; 
g. Authority to seek references from bankers and clients; 

h. An indication of the principal place of business. 
 
Interested contractors are requested to send their EOIs in hard-copy and in soft copy via email 

to the following address: - 
 

FRANCISAN BROTHERS ADRAA AGRICULTURE COLLEGE 
Offaka, Arua District, West Nile, Uganda 
P.O.  Box 135 Nebbi, Uganda 

Phone: +256 784 444 910 | +256 772 579 780 
E-mail: adraaagcol@gmail.com | charleslagu@ymail.com 
Web: www.franciscan-brothers.com 
 

Completed EOI documents should be submitted to the address above not later than Wednesday 

9th January 2019 at 12.00 Noon.  
 
Only eligible and prequalified Contractors shall be contacted. 
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